
 
 

   

 
Rev. 05/14/18 

WATERFRONT REVIEW OVERLAY DISTRICT 
 

PERMIT 
 
 
 In accordance with Chapter 162 of the Louisville Metro Government Ordinances, the proposed design 
changes to property located at 388 E. Witherspoon St have been determined to comply with applicable 
Waterfront Review Overlay design guidelines, Waterfront Development Corporation standards, and applicable 
portions of the Louisville Waterfront Master Plan dated 1991.  This permit is issued based upon information 
provided by Elijah Brown USA Image, 2109 Watterson Tr. 40299 502-612-5298 elijah@usaimage.com. 
 

This applicant proposes install two signs at the aforementioned parking lot location, one at each of the 
two parking lot entrances.  
 

The permit expires in 6 months from the date issued, unless substantial construction has begun.  
Construction/ demolition must be complete within 6 months of permit issuance. 
 

The permit requires that the following conditions be satisfied in an appropriate time frame.   
In accordance with Exhibit A attached.  
 

Should design details change, a permit modification approval letter is required to prevent this permit 
from automatically expiring. 
 
 
 The applicant is hereby authorized to seek a building permit from Louisville Metro government, 
provided regulatory requirements, outside the Waterfront design review process, have been met. 
 
 
 Issued on this 30th day of June 2023    
       
 

By: ______________________________________________________________ 
Kelley Runyon 

Overlay District Administrator 



Exhibit A
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